December 6, 1963

¥r. J. J. Barnes
Chisf of Police
Douglas, Georgia

In Re: Ingram 3. Oswsld

Dear firg

In response to your letter of Decesber 5, 1953, we wish to
advise that we cannot be positive as to just who all of Osweld's
relatives may be, but in checking through our filees, the name of
Ingram 3, Oswald has not occurred, To the best of ow Imowledge,
this man 18 not related to Les Harvey Oswald,

We hope that this informstion will be of same benefit to you,
and 1f we can be of any further help to you in this, er any other
matter of mutual interest, please feel free to call upon us,

VYery truly yours,

X, W, STEVENSON
Deputy Crief of Police, Commanding
Crirminal Investigating Division

TPV tmrm



	Page 1

